
SPECIAL EDUCATION 
LEADERS 

Turn yourself in, or encourage other worthy educators to
do so by applying to be a part of a new M.Ed. in Special

Education Leadership Program starting this fall.

This new federally funded project, with a very low
tuition, is a partnership between the HISD and the

University of St. Thomas.

First cohort is limited to 20 students

Dr. Randy Soffer, Project Director
psel@stthom.edu  •  713-942-5922

Deadline for applications: Friday, May 17, 2013

www.stthom.edu/plep

Clery Act Notice 
The University of St. Thomas provides access to annual crime and fire safety reports in accordance with the Federal Jeanne
Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act. View the report at www.stthom.edu/cleryact.
A paper copy is available upon request by contacting the Office of Student Affairs at studentaffairs@stthom.edu.


